

MINISTRY OF FINANCE, PLANNING, ECONOMY, ENERGY AND CO-OPERATIVES FINANCIAL COMPLEX, THE CARENAGE, ST. GEORGE'S, GRENADA, W.I.

April 21, 2011

The Administrator Administration Unit Pilot Program for Climate Resilience The World Bank 1818H Street N.W. Washington D.C. 20433

Dear CIF Administrator.

On behalf of the Government of Grenada, I wish to express sincere appreciation to the Pilot programme for Climate Resilience (PPCR) Sub-Comittee for their comments on and endorsement in principle of the Grenada Strategic Programme for Climate Resilience (SPCR). The Government also extends gratitude to the CIF Administrative Unit for its role in facilitating the review and endorsement process.

I am pleased to re-submit the revised SPCR documents which incorporate the comments and suggestions for the approval of the PPCR Sub- Committee. No doubt, the opportunity that the PPCR provides would be of immense benefit to Grenada and the other participating countries in helping to mobilize resources necessary to improve climate resilience and deal with the impacts of climate change.

May I take this opportunity, to once again express appreciation for your valued feedback.

We anticipate your favourable consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Timothy N.J. Antoine

PERMANENT SECRETARY

Tel.: (473) 440-2731-(4) Facsimile: (473) 440-4115 Telex: (473) 440-3418